
 
December 5, 2019 
VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Electricity Distribution Licence No. ED-2002-0556 

2020 Electricity Distribution Rate Application (EB-2019-0046) 
 

Hydro Ottawa confirms with the updated workform and model filed December 3, 2019 that it               
proposes to clear it’s Y Factor Account on an interim bases and will request final disposition of                 
it’s Y Factor Account as part of its 2021 Rate Application. Please note, the Y Factor revenue                 
requirement adjustment in the updated Deferral and Variance Account Workform does not            
reflect the Impact of Bill C-97, which includes the new Accelerated Investment Incentive rules.              
Hydro Ottawa will include any necessary adjustments related to Bill C-97 into Account 1592 -               
PILs and Tax Variances.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require anything further. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Original approved by Gregory Van Dusen 
 
Gregory Van Dusen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Tel. / tél. 613-738-5499 | ext. / poste 7472 
regulatoryaffairs@hydroottawa.com 
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